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Dear Senators, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. We need to let children be children. There is already 

enough garbage in this world that wants to rob them of their innocence so soon. 

Children and teens need to be exposed to basic education (reading, writing, math, 

music, physical education, public speaking, etc.). They don't need to be exposed to 

sex or sexual acts until they are adults. I'm sure many of you have children or 

grandchildren. Ask yourself if you would want your five-year-old to learn sexual acts 

or positions. Please vote no on this bill in the name of your child(ren)/grandchild(ren).  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jen Brusa 

   


